
Date:  February 14, 2023  

 

To:  Internal Operations Standing Committee 

Council Member Latisha Johnson, Chairperson 

 Council Member Mary Waters, Vice Chairperson 

 Council Member Angela Whitfield-Calloway, Member 

 

From:  Christal Phillips  

 Executive Director, Board of Ethics 

 

RE:  BOARD OF ETHICS VACANCY 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Board of Ethics advocates filling the City Council vacancy on our Board as soon as possible.  

 

The Internal Operations Standing Committee received a previous memo from the Board of Ethics 

recommending Carron L. Pinkins, Esq. to fill the vacancy.  

 

It is requested that the Internal Operations Standing Committee interview Mr. Pinkins and any 

other recommended candidates from City Council to fill the vacancy at its earliest convenience.  

 

Your assistance is appreciated. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Christal Phillips 

Executive Director 

Board of Ethics  


